
NICA Non-Profit and Charity Organization Presents 

     Calling All Futsal Enthusiasts      

We are proud to announce that we will be holding a friendly and exciting futsal cup for 
elementary school students. 

       Event Details:        

This cultural sports event will be held in September (the exact date and time will be announced 
later). 

We hope you will join us in creating a memorable experience. 

Location: (map) 

JAICA Tokyo Cener (Tokyo International Center ) 

2-49-5 Nishihara, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 151-0066 

Participation in this tournament is open to all young teenagers of any nationality. 

Even if you do not participate in the tournament, your presence as a spectator will bring joy to 
the players and provide an opportunity to meet people from different nationalities. 

If there is a young futsal enthusiast in your family, we invite you to fill out the registration form 
and express your interest in participating. Spread the word and invite your interested friends to 
form a team. 

Please note that registration is available both as a team and individually through the NICA 
contact form. 

Those who register individually will be organized into teams by NICA. 

Spectator attendance at the futsal cup is free, and if needed, food and drinks will be available 
for purchase at the event cafe. 

 

Please contact us for any questions, more information or to receive a registration form. 

 

E-mail: info@nica-nonprofit.org    

https://www.nica-nonprofit.org/contact-nica       

Phone: (03) 3525-4579 

https://www.google.co.jp/maps/place/Japan+International+Cooperation+Agency+(JICA)+Tokyo+Center/@35.6731085,139.6721875,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m6!3m5!1s0x6018f33c1ff0ec25:0x8a8190c846398c4f!8m2!3d35.6731042!4d139.6747678!16s%2Fg%2F1tgtfjp4?entry=ttu
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